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                        Ty Cobb 
    May 6, 2021          Post 1084 Commander 
 

Members and Friends: 
 
I apologize for getting this month's message out late. Mea Culpa!! 
 
The post has weathered the storm of the past year thanks to the efforts of so many members and friends. We are 
again paying our bills with current income and are receiving the benefits of our gaming machines and other raffle 
games. 
 
We are looking forward to a full season of the Roselle Auto Show running 
from Friday June 4th through Friday September 24th. We’ll be working with 
the show's organizers to make this the best year ever. Details will be posted 
on our website as they become available. Please help promote all of our 
fundraising games and remember to be a gracious host to the community. We 
are still considering offering food for sale beyond the food trucks. The House 
Committee will discuss this topic at the May 4th meeting. 

Parking lot maintenance has finally been completed. We were not eligible for 
TIF money, as those funds are not for regular maintenance of property. 

The Sal Squadron 1084 will be holding their 2nd annual Smoking on Maple 
BBQ competition outdoors at the post on June 5th. It will be open to the 
public subject to State guidelines. Barq BBQ will be selling lunches. Please 
consider supporting our post events. 

The Auxiliary is planning their Poppy Day event and details will be 
announced soon. 

The Taste of Roselle is scheduled for Friday July 30 through Sunday August 1. 
The Legion will participate as usual with more information to follow. 

The annual Roselle Sip and Stroll is still scheduled for Saturday, July 10. The 
Post will also participate as we have in the past. 

The Post is looking for two volunteers to represent the Legion on the Flags 
for Roselle Committee for next year. Our current members, Bob and Joyce 
Benko, will be moving out of state. Please give this consideration. There are 
only a few meetings each year to organize and implement the program. 

The Auxiliary will be holding a Poppy Day Poster Contest with May 15th as 
the final submission date.  Please see the attachments to this mail. 

The Legion is now part of the Roselle Centennial Committee. 
 
Commander Cobb 

 

Visit your website! 
alpost1084.com 

 

If you have suggestions or photos 
you’d like to submit, please send 
them to alpost1084@gmail.com. 

 

Upcoming Stuff 
 

Motorcycle Blessing on May 8 
@ 10:00 am – Color Guard to open 

event. 
Color Guard practice on 

Saturdays @ 10:00 am from May 1 
thru May 29  

Memorial Day Service on 
Monday, May 31 @ 11:00 am at the 

Veterans Memorial. 
Flag Retirement takes place on 

Saturday June 12 @ 10:00 am. 
Post Clean Up on  
Saturday, May 12  

 

Upcoming Meetings 
 

Legion – at the Post 
Tuesday, May 11 @ 7:00 PM.  

Auxiliary – at the Post 
Wednesday, May 12 

SAL – at the Post  
Tuesday May 18 @ 7:00 PM  

Riders – at the Post 
 Wednesday, May 19 @ 7:00 PM 

Shooting Sports - at the Post  
Tuesday May 25 @ 7:00 PM  

 

Please make an effort to attend. 
 


